
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
Eastbound and Westbound SR 848/Stirling Road full Closure at South 
Florida Rail Corridor (SFRC) Crossing 628274P—Broward County 
Financial Project ID #: 451451-1-57-01 

SR 848/Stirling Road Crossing Rehabilitation:  
South Florida Regional Transportation Authority (SFRTA) will be performing a crossing rehabilitation on SR 848/Stirling 
Road. Due to this work, eastbound and westbound SR 848/Stirling Road in Broward County, will be closed to vehicular 
and pedestrian traffic from Friday, August 22, 2025 at 9:00p.m. to Wednesday, August 27, 2025 at 4:00a.m. If         
necessary to complete the work, this closure will extend to Thursday, August 28, 2025, at 4:00a.m. The roadway    
closure will allow SFRTA workers to safely perform the crossing rehabilitation on the SFRC crossing. The work will be 
performed by SFRTA contractors. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Rehabilitate existing track 
• Repair rails 
• Replace crossing surface to improve ride quality 
 

PROJECT INFORMATION/TRAFFIC IMPACTS/DETOURS 
Eastbound and westbound SR 848/Stirling Road, west 
of SR 9/I-95 will be closed at the South Florida Rail Cor-
ridor (SFRC). During the closure, workers will rehabili-
tate the existing tracks, repair rails, and replace the 
crossing surface to improve the resiliency of the corridor, the safety condition, and the ride quality at the crossing 
for railway and roadway users. Official detour route includes Sheridan Street; however, drivers are also encouraged 
to consider alternate routes such as Griffin Road.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system 
that promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, 
prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness 

of the state’s communities. 

 Construction Start Date: August 22, 2025     Anticipated Completion: August 27, 2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Guillermo Canedo — FDOT Communications Manager  
guillermo.canedo@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 777-4302 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
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Docusign Envelope ID: AB499E79-9BF1-49B4-8D01-A089B39E47C9
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